Dear Team 3101 Families and Students,

I hope you are all doing well. I miss you all so much!

Attached you will find packets organized by week. Please complete a little each day. It is not meant to be done all at once. I gave some extra math pages if you need to do some samples to show your child what to do. Please just do the best you can. If it is too much for your child, please just do less.

Class Dojo is the best way to contact me. This is how I will contact you as well. I will also be posting some fun learning activities during our time at home. If you are unable to connect, you can always email me at a janosko@gusd.net

Stay safe and healthy! You are all in my thoughts!

¥ Love,

Mrs. Janosko

